
 

 Monthly Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents and Families:   
 

 
 

Even with all of the snow days and delays we managed to do some fun lessons in February! 
 
 ​1st graders​ practiced the scientific method. We asked “I 

wonder” questions, made predictions, set up experiments, observed 
what was happening, and drew conclusions. Through this process, 
along with games and diagrams, we learned that stems suck up 
water and that leaves need sunlight to make food and they can grow 
through a maze towards it! We even got first graders using big 
science words, like ‘photosynthesis’ and ‘experiment.’ 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2nd graders​ got to play with their food. We encouraged them to 

use their design skills and imagination to turn celery into … ships, 
forests, airplanes, butterflies, and so much more! Teams of students 
were given a variety of materials to use to create edible sculptures 
and the results were super creative and yummy.  

 
 

  Kindergarteners ​created a   
  garden alphabet book. Each  
  student made at least one page  
  with a word and picture 
  representing something in a  
  garden. We put all the pages  
  together so each class has their 
  very own book!  

 
             Until next month, 

              Ms. Megan & Ms. Nicole 
                                                               Garden Educators 
 
 

For more information, including volunteer and giving opportunities, visit our website ​www.hudsonvalleyseed.org 

Follow us on Facebook ​@Hudsonvalleyseed​ and Instagram ​@Hudsonvalleyseed 

http://www.hudsonvalleyseed.org/
https://www.facebook.com/HudsonValleySeed/
https://www.instagram.com/hudsonvalleyseed/


 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 


